
Post until July 31, 2024 
 

RECALL NOTICE 
 

Fisher-Price, Inc. Announces Voluntary Recall of  

Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures sold in the  

Little People® Mickey and Friends Figure Pack 
 

  

Recalled Donald Duck Figure 

 

Recalled Daisy Duck Figure 

 

  

 
Fisher-Price Little People® Mickey and Friends figure pack 

containing recalled Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures 
(Models HPJ88) 

  
 
Hazard: The heads of the Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures can detach, posing a choking hazard to 
young children. 
 
Recalled Product: Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures that were sold in the Fisher-Price Little 
People® Mickey and Friends figure pack, model HPJ88, from June 2023--February 2024. 

 

Remedy: Consumers should stop using the Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures immediately and 
contact Fisher-Price for a $15 CAD refund for the return of the Donald Duck and Daisy Duck figures. 

 

For more information: 

855-853-6224 
Monday through Friday 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. ET 

www.service.mattel.com 
 

 
 

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with 
Health Canada. 

http://www.service.mattel.com/
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